
Dear BCS Community, 
 
In the links below please find a message from the administration of BCS regarding the 
reopening plans for school year 2020-21. The next link will take you to our Reopening Plan 
webpage which will include the full reopening plan and then the sub-plans for Lower 
Elementary, Upper Elementary, Middle School, and High School.  
 
With each passing week we are coming closer to school reopening.  Please include our school, 
our community, and our mission in your collective prayers. 
 
Admin Message Video >> 
Reopening Plan Webpage >> 
 
 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 

https://youtu.be/j3vCXORaGBg
https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/reopening-plan/

